
 

 

Following a hearing of the Professional Conduct Committee (PCC) into a complaint made against 

Andrea Palfi, MPSI (Reg. No 12170), the Council considered the report of the PCC on 23 November 

2023 and decided to admonish Ms Palfi and to give public notice of that admonishment in the public 

interest. The Council also decided that it was in the public interest to publish the Committee report 

in a redacted format so as to anonymise the patient. The Council decided not to publish the 

transcript of the Inquiry. 

View the report of the Professional Conduct Committee 

Effective Date of Decision: 23 November 2023 

 

https://thepsi.ie/Libraries/Findings_and_Decisions/REDACTED_Report_of_the_Professional_Conduct_Committee_dated_26_09_23_Redacted.sflb.ashx

